
BERLIN BRATS 
 

I  

IT’S TIME TO TEST THE WATERS!  

What better place than Florida!!!  

With states opening up and restrictions being removed or adjusted we feel it’s 

time to start holding our “regionals” again.   

This is it – our first one – will be on:  

 Monday, May 3rd at 4pm 

At Frigate’s Waterfront Bar & Grill in Melbourne, FL 

Dining will be waterside.  

All restaurant safety guidelines will be adhered to.  

(Regionals will be a precursor to eventually planning our next Reunion).  

Seating will be limited so an RSVP is needed. Email your attendance and # to:  

BerlinBrats@gmail.com  

By: April 30th.  
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